
From: Lee, Dennis M. 
Sent: 1/17/2014 6:36:23 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: PG&E's 2015 GT&S Application | January 16, 2014 Workshop 

I will be out of the office from 1/17 through 1/21 and will return to the office on 1/22. Please contact 
Aimee Cauguiran at 415-703-2055 orAAD@cpuc.ca.gov if you need assistance before I return. 

Dennis Lee 

SB GT&S 0252952 


